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BEWARE OF FRAUD

ALL SERVICES﻿ PROVIDED BY IOM ARE 
FREE OF CHARGE 



IOM does NOT expedite or fast track any resettlement
cases or other services for beneficiaries apart from what is
followed by the organisation’s standard procedure, even
when any form of payment is made.  

Paying someone will NOT expedite your process. The
person who receives the payment is SCAMMING you. 

Payment includes:

An IOM Personnel does not take any form of payment for
any services provided.  

We encourage you to spread this important message to
your community that all services provided by IOM are
FREE OF CHARGE. Please take note that IOM does not
fast track or expedite your resettlement or other services
other than what is in accordance with our mandatory
procedures.

Monetary Gifts Any form of favour

Any IOM personnel who receives payment for any services
provided is committing FRAUD. All resettlements to a third
country must go through standard processing. 

Please REPORT if you have been asked to pay or have paid
someone. Your resettlement process will not be impacted
by you reporting. 

You can report to an IOM personnel or make an online
report via the weareallin.iom.int website or by scanning the
QR Code below:


